
WYOMING PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Monday, August 14, 2017 
9:00 a.m. 

 

Streaming real-time audio of the open meeting may be accessed through the Commission’s 
website at http://psc.state.wy.us.  To participate by telephone, call 1-877-735-7186 (No PIN 

required).  If participating by telephone, please refrain from using a speakerphone. 
 
 

Docket No. 30003-73-GA-16 (Record No. 14627). In the Matter of the Application of Black Hills 
Energy, a Division of Cheyenne Light, Fuel and Power Company, to Recover Annual Pipeline Safety 
and Integrity Mechanism Costs and Revise Its Tariff to Reflect Appropriate Property Tax Rates. 
 
Commission to reconvene the public hearing in this matter in its hearing room at the Hansen 
Building at 2515 Warren Avenue, Suite 300, Cheyenne, Wyoming. The hearing will be preceded 
by an exhibit conference beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
 

The Commission may conduct public deliberations and issue a decision upon conclusion of the 
hearing. 
 
Staff Contact:  Steve Mink at 307-777-5721 or steve.mink@wyo.gov 

http://psc.state.wy.us/
mailto:lori.brand@wyo.gov
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